
Dear Donators, 

 
I hope you are all fine. 
 
We have come to the end of semester 2 exams of year 4. 
Next semester (semester one, year 5) will commence on 5th September 2022. 
 
Last semester's exam results ( semester one, year 4) were released as well as that of recess 
term, year 3. 
Am glad to inform you that I passed them all well. 
Thank you for your continued support towards my studies. 
I do appreciate all your efforts. 
 
Attached are the results and school calendar. 
Serial number 10 in the list. 
My student number is 1801000814 
Registration number is 18/U/3040/GUM/Ps. 
 
Thank you once again. 
May God bless you all. 
Caroline Anyait. 

 


